o Liberty Utilities

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel

Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

February 8, 2018
Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 11-040: Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. and Liberty Utilities
(Granite State Electric) Corp. both d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Liberty’s Motion for Rehearing
Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the above matter please find an original and six copies of a Settlement
Agreement Pertaining to Liberty’s Motion for Rehearing. Although not a signatory to the Agreement,
the Office of Consumer Advocate, through Attorney Brian Buckley, assents to the agreement.

By secretarial letter of January 25, 2018, the Commission extended until February 2 the deadline
for Liberty to reply to Staff’s response to Liberty’s motion for rehearing, which deadline would also
govern the filing of this agreement. Liberty respectfully asks the Commission to retroactively extend
that deadline until today to accommodate this filing. Liberty missed the deadline due to absences
caused by the flu.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan
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